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Marissa Poon

From: Jennifer Vinh
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:13 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Please support Rules 1111&1121

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 12:52 PM 
To: Jennifer Vinh <jvinh@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support Rules 1111&1121 

Jen Vinh  
Planning, Rule Development, and Implementation 
South Coast Air Quality Management District  
21865 Copley Drive, Diamond Bar, CA 91765  

Proposed Rules 1111 and 1121 

Dear South Coast AQMD, 
I am writing in support of Rules 1111 and 1121.  I applaud AQMD’s work to reduce NOX emissions, 
thereby reducing new asthma cases, hospital visits and premature deaths.  Our air quality has vastly 
improved because of your historic efforts, but we still have some of the worst air quality in the 
nation.  This is not a time for slowing down our effort to remove NOX. 

I was a visiting nurse in the 1980,  In the morning I would drive the 10 Freeway towards downtown 
L.A..  You would be able to see the LA downtown skyline, until 9-9:30 and then it would suddenly
disappear due to smog.  This all changed with the Catalytic converter.   I remember all the complaints
about being forced to have a catalytic converter, but in the end it was the right decision.  We all
benefited from this ruling. and we can see the L.A. skyline.
The transition from natural gas to heat pumps is the right decision for today.   Don't delay the
transition.

In the long run, these rules will save money and reduce emissions that impact our environment and 
our health.   
Thank you for your efforts in providing better living conditions in our region and helping to slow the 
climb in global temperature rise. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Anders-Ellmore 

 
Newport Beach, CA 92663 




